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PAYMENT OF FEES POLICY
Fees

Fees are £7.00 per after school club session and £4.00 per breakfast club session per child. There will be no reductions and full fees are payable for absences, apart from hospitalisation.

Collections made later than 5.25pm will be charged at £2.50 for every 15 minutes or part of, that you are late collecting your child. Staff will wait with the child until either collection has been made, or other arrangements are made after contact with the parent/carer.
Additional ad hoc sessions may be booked if there is space in the clubs. However, they must be paid for on the day and an extra administration charge of £1 per session will apply, to cover additional paperwork and changes to the registers. Please arrange this with Mrs Leman at the school office.
The Club understands that the cost of registered childcare may seem expensive to a parent/carer. However, providing a high quality, safe and stimulating service for children is not cheap and to ensure the continued high standards and sustainability of the Club, it must ask that parents/carers respect its policy in respect of fee, as the club is operated on a not-for-profit basis.

· The level of fees will be set by the school and reviewed annually in the light of the Club’s financial position, its future strategic plans and any other broader economic or social considerations deemed relevant and this Policy will be reviewed periodically.
· Payment of fees should be made termly on the date shown on the invoice.
· Once sessions have been booked for the term it is not possible to change or swap days, but it is possible to book additional sessions if required.

· If the fees are not paid on time, your child will be unable to attend the club and the school will contact the parent/carer and ask that they collect their child from school. The place may also be offered to another child.
· If you wish to cancel any regular sessions, you must give a full week’s notice.
· Parents/carers are encouraged to speak to school if they have any query about the fees policy, or if, for any reason, they are likely to have difficulty in making a payment on time. 
· Please make all payments by BACs. (Details on invoice)
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